

High School Academics

1502 Cerrillos Road Santa Fe, NM 87505 Post Office Box 5340 Santa Fe, NM 87505 Phone: (505) 989-6330 FAX: (505) 989-6317

Dear Parents and Guardians,

On behalf of the senior class, I want to invite you to the next senior/parent meeting scheduled for February 14, 2019 from 3:30-4:00 pm in the SFIS dining hall.

The parent meeting will include the following:

- Senior Class Spring Bingo- April 13
- Donations and sign up for Bingo
- Senior fees
- Senior Honors Project Symposium- April 4
- Senior Banquet/ Cap and Gown
- Graduation

It is important to attend this meeting so parents, guardians, and seniors will get pertinent information about the upcoming events. If you are unable to attend, please contact Dr. Mark Ericson for detailed information.

Sincerely,

Ashlyn Lovato, Santa Clara Pueblo

Senior Class President

Dr. Mark Ericson

12th Grade Team Leader

mericson@sfisonline.org